
OPCP Meeting Minutes 

July 6, 2010 

 

Present: Chuck Farmer, George Dzujna, Mike Mullavey, Krystal Alpers, Liz Lawrence, Melissa Rizzo, Dick 

Johnson 

 

Welcome to Liz Lawrence who was recently hired to work with CCNTR and is the new HEAL coordinator 

for the Greater Franklin area. Her address is llawrence@ccntr.org 

 

• No minutes were presented for review from the previous month (Secretary wasn’t present at 

June meeting) 

• Treasurer’s Report stated a balance of $21,442.82. This balance is after a $10,000 pay out to 

TNT fencing for the remainder of the fence at Odell 

• Fundraisers- Upcoming Uno’s fundraiser on July 22, 11a-11p, 20% of sales go to OPCP when 

patron presents coupon. Looking for volunteers to help man an OPCP table in the lobby of Uno’s 

throughout the day/evening. Contact Krystal or Mike to confirm. 

• Chicken BBQ- Donations are coming in, we are in need of volunteers to make salads, etc. 

Contact Krystal if you are able to contribute. Will need help on the day of from volunteers 

willing to serve food, help with set up, etc. Please contact Krystal Alpers or Melissa Rizzo if you 

can help.  

• Bricks and benches have been ordered. Bricks are at the engravers. A total of 80 bricks and 4 

benches were sold. Tim Morrill will install when product arrives.  

• Exercise stations on trail- Krystal is going to apply to LGC for a grant that could give up to $4,000.              

We need a total of roughly $23,000 to install and purchase the 4 exercise stations. 

• George Dzujna volunteered to speak to Citizens and MFCU about funding for the park. 

• Krystal received $6,400 from NH Charitable for Daniell Park playground equipment. We still 

need another $12,000 in order to purchase and install equipment.  

• City did some painting at Daniell Park and we bought new fencing already.  

• On Aug. 2nd prisoners are coming to Daniell to remove existing structure and paved pathway. 

We are going to replace loam, etc. Anyone is welcome to come down and help on this day if 

they like. 

• George spoke about going after a Home Depot grant to expand tennis opportunities at Odell 

park. He is going to look at plans and structure at Proctor Academy for ideas.  

• Fishing Piers were discussed. We need to find a fundraiser specifically for this. Can we do 

something in conjunction with Sportsman Show?? Melissa will ask Sandy about plans for the 

Chamber to conduct another Sportsman Show next year.  

 

Next meeting will take place at FRH on Tuesday, August 3rd at 11am 

 

 


